
Club Update – COVID-19 – 27
th

 January 2022 

When visiting the clubhouse, please note the following latest Government guidelines which 

are effective from today - 27th January 2022: 

You will not be required to wear a face covering, but the government suggests you continue 

to wear one in crowded and indoor spaces where you may come into contact with people you 

do not normally meet. 

With this in mind, the Directors and General Committee would ask that all clubhouse visitors 

respect others on their choice to wear face masks. 

Hand wash and sanitiser will still be available in the clubhouse for visitors to use to help 

control any potential infection risk. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

Tina 

(sent on behalf of the Directors and General Committee) 

 


